

公益社団法人 日本ユネスコ協会連盟

〒150-0013 東京都渋谷区恵比寿1-3-1 朝日生命恵比寿ビル12階 TEL:03-5424-1121 (代) FAX:03-5424-1126 Asahi-Seimei Ebisu Bidg.12F, 1-3-1 Ebisu, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo 150-0013 Japan TEL:81-3-5424-1121 FAX:81-3-5424-1126 http://www.unesco.or.jp E-mail:nfuaj@unesco.or.jp

Ref. NF13-025

13 November 2013

Ms. Irina Bokova Director - General UNESCO 7 Place de Fontenoy 75352 Paris 07SP, France

Subject: Warmest Congratulations

Dear Ms. Bokova,

We have learnt with our utmost joy and pleasure that you have just been re-elected as Director-General of UNESCO for the second term.

We have long been awaiting this wonderful news.

On behalf of all members of nearly 300 UNESCO Associations in Japan, we wish to extend our heartfelt congratulations to you on your reelection to the position of the Director General of UNESCO.

Under the current unstable situation of the world, we believe that the lofty ideals and noble missions enshrined in the UNESCO Constitution will be even more important than ever before.

We are confident that under your able leadership, UNESCO will continue to make unique and important contributions through its activities of education, science, culture and communication to the world peace and welfare of mankind.

As a non-governmental organization dedicated to the cause of UNESCO, we will continue to promote our activities both nationally and internationally to realize the UNESCO's goals at grassroots level.

In accordance with our Cooperation Agreement with you, we will continue our effort with a view to making contributions, though modest, to support UNESCO activities.

We wish to count on your continued assistance and encouragement to our activities.

Once again, please accept our sincerest congratulations.

Yours sincerely,

MATSUDA Masatake

松田岛士

President

National Federation of

UNESCO Associations in Japan

(NFUAJ)

NOGUCHI Noboru

Natorn Naguet

Shinro Uchide

Director-General

NFUAJ

UCHIDA Shinro

Executive Director

NFUAJ